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Good afternoon Maddy,

All Provincial and Regional comments associated with this proposal were relayed with
the previous (associated) consent application; as such, Regional staff do not have
any comments to provide for the proposed rezoning of the subject property.

Should you have any questions regarding these comments, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Thank you,

Aimee Alderman, MSc, MCIP, RPP
Senior Development Planner
Planning and Development Services
Regional Municipality of Niagara | www.niagararegion.ca
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, Thorold, ON L2V 4T7
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3352 | Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 
Email: aimee.alderman@niagararegion.ca

From: Madyson Etzl <metzl@westlincoln.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2021 11:25 AM
Subject: Notice of Public Meeting 1601-013021 - Zoning Amendment - Post Time Services

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region email system. Use
caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached the above mentioned notice and Application Submission for - 1601-013-21  –
Zoning Bylaw Amendment – Post Time Services

Comments would be appreciated by Friday October 1st 2021 in order to be included in Staffs
Technical report.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 905-957-5131 or by email at metzl@westlincoln.ca
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Sincerely,
Madyson Etzl
 

Madyson Etzl

Planner II
Tel: 905-957-3346 ext. 5131
Email: metzl@westlincoln.ca
Web: www.westlincoln.ca

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which
it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information.
COVID 19 Update July 15, 2021 – As Ontario enters Step Three of the Roadmap to Reopen,
the Township will continue to offer select services by appointment only. Full information
available in the latest press release. Staff are available to assist the public, Monday - Friday,
9:00 am - 4:30 pm by phone at 905-957-3346, or by email. The best source of information is
our website where you can also find specific email address and phone extensions.
The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information contained in
this communication including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for the
use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this
communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your
computer system. Thank you.
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